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Half the population in our state lives in rural areas. These areas can be remote, have 

no cell service, and be the home of animal and human predators. This is reason 

enough to not consider restricting guns among legal gun owners, but this bill 

proposes to limit guns of concealed carry owners potentially making unintentional 

criminals of law abiding and trained gun owners. Rural residents and women depend 

on their ability to bear arms to protect themselves and their children. Vote NO on SB 

698. Republican PCP  


